6% December 2023

Dear LIONS CLUB TREVISO

It's with great appreciation we received from AVI your contribution for Boniface Francis.
Receive greetings from Boniface an(i his Mother.

Bonniface was able to Join Secondary school this year in February.

Next year he will be joning form two.

He is very grateful for your continued support towards his education.

Hoping you will appreciate a special Christmas gift that Boniface prepared for you.

He also wishes you a happy new year 2024

Sincerely,

Kikora Team
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